
MIT ACADEMY’S DAILY BULLETIN Monday, September 3, 2019 
 

Good Morning MIT Academy! 
 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America 

and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, 

with liberty and justice for all. 
SPORTS END OF DAY RTI IS BACK: 

Sports End of Day RTI is back and there is room for you! Ask your Advisory teacher how to sign 
up for SPORTS during end of day RTI. 
 
RINDLER CREEK: 

Do you want to help the environment and earn community service hours?  MIT will be 
participating in Coastal Clean-up day at Rindler Creek (near Discovery Kingdom) on September 
21.  Please email or visit Ms. Perry in Room W for a permission slip and waiver. 

 

 

CROSS COUNTRY: 

High School students, cross-country season has started for Vallejo High School and it is not too 

late to join! Practices are every day from 3:30 – 5. See flyer attached. 
 
 

SOCCER: 

High School girls, conditioning have already started for the Vallejo High School women’s soccer 

team. In August, conditionings are 4-5 on Wednesday. In September, conditionings are 

Tuesdays and Wednesdays. Please see flyer attached. 
 
 

SENIORS: 

We would like to cordially invite you to attend two events on Thursday, September 5th 

starting at 5:00pm. We will be hosting our "Finally A Senior Night" in the MPR from 5:00pm to 

6:00pm. We will cover what to expect during senior year, including applying to college, FAFSA, 

and a brief update on Washington D.C. 
 
 

Do you want to meet over 50 representatives from colleges across the state and beyond? 

Come to St. Patrick, St. Vincent college fair next Thursday from 6:00pm-7:30. St. Patrick, St. 

Vincent is located at 1500 Benicia Road in Vallejo. Mr. Katz and Dr. Laird will be in attendance, 

so please stop by and check out all the cool colleges! See flyer for more details! 



 
 

BSU CLUB: 

CLUB SCHEDULES 

BSU Club meets every Wednesday, from 4:00 pm – 5:00 pm, in room C. 
 

POETRY CLUB: 

Poetry Club meets Friday’s in Room C, from 4:00 pm to 5:00 pm. 
 

KEY CLUB: 

Key Club meets today and every Monday during High School Lunch. 
 

GAMING CLUB: 

Gaming Club meets daily during lunchtime in Room EV-2. The afterschool Gaming Club meets 

from 4-6pm on Wednesday. 
 

ACA DECCA: 

ACA Decca meets afterschool every Monday, Thursday, and Friday in EV-10 from 4:00 pm – 

5:00 pm. 
 

ASTRO CLUB: 

Astro Club meets afterschool every Wednesday in Room M, from 2:30 pm – 4:00 pm. 
 

ECO CREW: 

Eco Crew will meet every Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday in Room W, from 3:40 pm – 4:00 

pm. 
 

ANIME CLUB: 

Anime Club will meet daily for High School lunch in Room U. 
 

ASIAN PACIFIC CLUB: 

Asian Pacific Club will meet every Wednesday, during lunchtime in Room S. 
 

KPOP CLUB: 

KPOP Club will meet every Friday, during lunchtime in Room W. Afterschool KPOP Club will 

meet on Tuesdays, in Room Ev-10. 
 

CAT CLUB: 

Cat Club will meet every Tuesday during High School lunch in room W, as well as every First 

Wednesday of the month during Middle School and High School lunch in Room W. 
 

 DRIVER’S ED: 

Driver’s Ed will meet every Tuesday and Thursday, in Ms. Morrison’s class, room X, from 4- 

6pm. At the moment Driver’s Ed is full, but you can still get on the waitlist. 



MIT ACADEMY 

Wishes the following 

Student(s) a 

 
 
 

Luis Camargo, Fabiola Munguia, 

Daniela Wilder, Selastina Bowers, 

Justin Manansala, 

& 

Jaime Welchert 
 
 
 
 

Quote of the Week: “The real test is not whether you avoid this failure, because you won’t. 

It’s whether you let it harden or shame you into inaction, or whether you learn from it; 

whether you choose to persevere.” President Barack Obama 
Information for the Daily Bulletin is to be submitted to mascencio@mitacademy.org no later than 
1:00 pm the workday before you want it to appear. A request for submission by a student needs to 
have the pre-approval of the teacher/advisor overseeing the requested announcement. Please 
make sure to “CC” that advisor in the email. All submissions may be edited. Please put “Daily 
Bulletin” in the subject line. Thank you. 

 

mailto:mascencio@mitacademy.org

